NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED REAUTHORIZATION OF
TAX ABATEMENT GUIDELINES

Angelina County Commissioners will hold a public hearing at
10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, March 28, 2023 at the Angelina County
Courthouse Annex, 606 East Lufkin Avenue, Lufkin, Texas.

Angelina County Commissioners, at this hearing, will consider
and accept public comment on a proposal to reauthorize and
continue the existing Tax Abatement Guidelines for Angelina
County, Texas, for a two year period of time.

A copy of the existing Tax Abatement Guidelines may be
obtained by contacting the office of Keith Wright, Angelina
County Judge (Phone No. 936-634-5413), at 102 West Frank
Ave., Lufkin, Texas 75904 or by mail at P.O. Box 908, Lufkin,
Texas 75902.

The proposed reauthorization of the existing Tax Abatement
Guidelines will be considered by the Angelina County
Commissioners, at the Angelina County Courthouse Annex, 606
East Lufkin Avenue, Lufkin, Texas, immediately following the
conclusion of the public hearing.

All members of the public are invited to attend the public hearing
and express their views concerning the proposed reauthorization
and continuance of the Tax Abatement Guidelines.



